
 

Pernod Vinarchy Transition 1st September, 2025 

 

Dear Valued customer, 

As you will be aware Pernod Ricard wines will transition to Vinarchy on the 1st of 
September 2025. 

To enable the transition the wine ranges. listed below, will not be available to order 
from 4pm Tuesday 26th August via Customer Service and 11pm via the portal.  

The wines will be removed from the portal and made unavailable for sale while the 
change in supplier update is made. 

They will be available for purchase from 6 am Monday 1st September  

Orders placed after warehouse cut off on Tuesday 26th will be delivered-  

Metro Wednesday 28th and Non Metro by Friday 29th 

• Longridge     • Blenheimer            
• Makers Anonymous   • Boundary Vineyards          
• Montana     • Brancott Estate           
• Ormond     • Camshorn           
• Orlando     • Campo Viejo            
• Chasseur      • Square Mile           
• Church Road     • Country             
• Stoneleigh     • Deutz  
• The Grayling     • The Last Shepherd     
• George Wyndham       • Triplebank            
• Greasy Fingers       • Velluto Rosso           
• Jacob's Creek 
 

Pernod Ricard spirits, Mumm and Perrier Jouet Champagne are unaffected 

We appreciate your patience while we support the Pernod Ricard/Vinarchy transition. 

Yours sincerely  

Phil Hughes 
Sales Manager NZ 


